
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOU ARE INVITED! 

Grade 5 student and parent school tours 
Date: Thursday, June 8th 

Time: drop in anytime between 6:30 pm – 8pm 
Location: George Street Middle School 

Entrance: Gym entrance 
This is an opportunity to see the school and have an informal tour from some 

of our amazing student leaders. There will be no assembly or presentation. 

More formal information and ‘meet the teacher’ will be offered in the fall. This 

is a relaxed way for students and families to get a sneak peak at their new 

middle school.  

We can’t wait to meet you! 


